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It was short but sweet!  The visiting delegation from Bal Bharati Public School in 

India visited us for only 9 days, 6 of which were during school time and 2 were 

taken up by excursions.  But even the short time we had together proved to be 

very educational.   

 

 

 

We exchanged information about the way we live our daily lives in our 

respective countries and learned about the many differences as well as 

similarities.  Our visitors were treated to some exciting excursions and 

were introduced to very Australian things such as songs, dances, sports 

and foods.  Solid friendships have been made and we hope they will be 

a long lasting experience. 

Thank you again to 

our lovely host 

families.  Without 

them this program 

would not be so 

successful. 

 

We now look forward 

to sending our Mount 

View PS delegation to 

India to complete the exchange partnership.  More 

information about that in the next newsletter! 

 

Joanna Meehan 

ISSE coordinator 


